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Stakeholder Comments Template 
 

Reactive Power Requirements and Financial 

Compensation 

Addendum to Draft Final Proposal 

 

This template has been created for submission of stakeholder comments on the addendum to the draft 

final proposal for the Reactive Power Requirements and Financial Compensation initiative that was 

posted on July 21,
 
2016. The addendum to the draft final proposal and other information related to this 

initiative may be found at: 

http://www.caiso.com/informed/Pages/StakeholderProcesses/ReactivePowerRequirements-

FinancialCompensation.aspx. 

 

Upon completion of this template, please submit it to initiativecomments@caiso.com.  Submissions 

are requested by close of business on August, 4 2016. 

 

1. Please provide your comments on the proposed automatic voltage regulation requirements for 

asynchronous resources.  

 

The Six Cities support the ISO’s proposal to adopt automatic voltage control requirements for 

asynchronous resources required to provide reactive power capability.  The Six Cities do not 

have any comments on the specific voltage regulation and reactive power control requirements 

set forth by the ISO on page 5 of the Addendum to the Draft Final Proposal.    

Submitted by  Company Date Submitted 

Bonnie S. Blair 

Rebecca L. Shelton 

bblair@thompsoncoburn.com 

rshelton@thompsoncoburn.com 

202-585-6900 

The Cities of Anaheim, 

Azusa, Banning, Colton, 

Pasadena, and Riverside, 

California (the “Six 

Cities”) 
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